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Home of the Diamond Mine 
Greetings Parents and Community Members: 
 

The GTC Diamond Family is working extremely hard to ensure students receive appropriate 
CTE opportunities. Many students have joined organizations that will greatly benefit them 
in future endeavors. We will have our Fall Parent Meeting on December 8, 2021 and look 
forward to abundant parents joining us during this event. Teachers are working diligently 
on a daily basis by providing students with meaningful instructional practices. We will 
continue to provide students with CTE information that will enable them to be productive 
and successful citizens. Great things are continuously happening at the Greenville Technical   

                                           Center. 
                                                                   
                                                              Educationally Yours, 
                                                                                      

                                              Dr. Kandice K. Jernigan , CTE Director 
                                                          

     Diamond Employees of the Month for November 

 

Jermeka Smith 

Tamara Jackson 

 

Congratulations!!!! 



Teacher Academy Behavior Theorist Activity  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diamond Fall Advisory Meeting  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



MSFCCLA Student Conference at MS State University 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Fall Parent Meeting 

December 8, 2021 

Guest Speakers  

Dr. Debra Dace – Superintendent 

 Dr. Tyrone Jackson – MDCC President 

 Pam Chatman – News Specialist/Boss Lady   

Invitations will be provided to parents 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

GTC Diamond Staff Members 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Notice of Non-Discrimination 

The Greenville Public School District complies with all federal and state laws and regulations and does not discriminate 

on the basis of race, religion, color, national origin or ancestry, sex, gender identity, sexual orientation, age, marriage or 
veteran status or disability, in employment or in the delivery of educational services. This applies to all educational 

programs and extra-curricular activities.  

Inquiries associated with Title VI, Title IX, and/or accommodations for disabled employees, the public and accessibility of 
facilities and programs should be directed to Mrs. Janet McDavid-Collins, Director of Human Resources at (662)-334-

7000. Inquiries regarding the application of Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act (concerning students with disabilities 

who are not eligible for Special Education) / Americans with Disability Act should be directed to Ms. Latanya Calhoun, 
Academic Director, at (662)334-7000. These individuals may be contacted by mail at P. O. Box 1619, Greenville, MS 

38702-1619 


